TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY.

460 James Robertson Parkway
. Nashville,Tennessee 37243-0505

September 14, 2011

Thomas M. Forte

Consultant to CTC Communications Corp.
Technologies Management, Inc.

2600 Maitland Center Parkway, Suite 300
Maitland, Florida 32751

RE: Docket No. 11-00149, CTC Communications Corp. d/b/a One Communications
Name Change to CTC Communications Corp. d/b/a EarthLink Business II

Dear Mr. Forte:

The Tennessee Regulatory Authority is in receipt of the above application for a name
change. However, there appears to be a discrepancy between the assumed name
approved by the Tennessee Secretary of State’s Office and the assumed name requested

to be used by the company.

In the filing received September 1, 2011, CTC Communications Corp. d/b/a One
Communications requests that the company’s name be changed to CTC Communications
Corp. d/b/a EarthLink Business II. However, the Tennessee Secretary of State filing
acknowledgment lists the assumed name of the company to be EarthLink Business I.

Please advise the Tennessee Regulatory Authority of the correct assumed name that CTC
Communications Corp. is requesting to use in the above referenced filing.

Once the above information has been received, the Authority will continue to process the
name change request. In accordance with TRA Rules, please submit either (1) thirteen
written copies of your response or (2) four written copies and an electronic version and
reference Docket No. 11-00149 on the correspondence. If you have questions concerning
this request or need additional information, please contact Lisa Foust at 615-741-2904

extension 220.

Sincerely,

0.1 Tat

David Foster
Utilities Division Chief
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